
HEY GRAND MARAIS!
WE WANT TO HEAR 

YOUR VOICE!

CALL. WRITE. EMAIL.

Due to the correspondence received 
regarding the increased traffic of 

ATV's & Snowmobiles 
Burt Township is asking for community input. 

I am assembling a committee 
to evaluate the current rules & make

recommendations to the board based on your
feedback! 

Lori McShane
PO Box 430

Grand Marais, MI 49839
Clerk@burttownship.com

906.494.2381


